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Fourth Grade Students Walking Tour 

 
SOUTHOLD, NY – Join us for a unique, student-led walking tour through historic Southold on 

June 6, 2025, from 9:30 AM – 11:30 AM! Fourth-grade students from the Southold School District 

will take turns guiding us through 14 landmark locations, sharing researched stories and local 

history at each stop along the way. 

 

Starting Location: Southold Elementary School (420 Oaklawn Ave, Southold, NY 11971) 

Final Stop: Southold Historical Museum's Maple Lane Campus (55200 Main Rd, Southold, NY 

11971) 

 

This engaging and educational experience is a collaboration between Southold Historical Museum 

and the Southold Elementary School, designed to celebrate our shared heritage through the voices 

of our young historians. 

 

The tour concludes at the Museum’s Maple Lane Complex, where we’ll celebrate the students’ 

hard work and dedication with Italian ices for all. 

 

This event is FREE and open to the public. Comfortable walking shoes and water bottles are 

recommended. 

 

Come support our students and enjoy a walk through time in the heart of Southold! 

 

 

For more information, visit SoutholdHistorical.org/Upcoming,  

email info@southoldhistorical.org, or call 631.765.5500. 

Follow on Facebook, TikTok, YouTube, Pinterest, and Instagram @SoutholdHistoricalMuseum  
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